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Statement of Chairman of Public Company Accounting Oversight B

on IRS initiative regarding executive stock options 
  
“The settlement initiative announced today by the Internal Revenue Ser
reflects serious questions about abusive tax practices,” said PCAOB Ch
William J. McDonough. “The Board will continue to monitor the IRS’ effo
consider their impact on the Board’s mandate to assure the ethics and 
independence of registered public accounting firms. Close coordination
regulators should help bolster the confidence of investors and the publi
  
The Public Company Accounting Oversight Board proposed rules in De
an effort to ensure the independence and ethical behavior of auditors w
provide tax services to audit clients and audit client executives involved
financial reporting role. The Board’s proposed rules were based, in part
questions prompted by a number of IRS actions against accounting firm
connection with those firms’ marketing of tax shelter products. 
  
 

 
The PCAOB is a private-sector, non-profit corporation, created by the Sarbanes-Oxley Act of 2
the auditors of public companies in order to protect the interests of investors and further the pu
the preparation of informative, fair, and independent audit reports. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of Public Affairs 
1666 K Street, N.W. 

Washington, DC  20006 
elephone: (202) 207-9227 

ublicaffairs@pcoabus.org 
            www.pcaobus.org 
oard 

vice 
airman 
rts and 

 among 
c.” 

cember in 
ho 
 in a 
, on 
s in 

002, to oversee 
blic interest in 


